COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.g

21st May, 1954.

Dear S1ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 26th ultimo
respecting the Motorship "BENMORE", but regret to state
that the forging rerort stated to have been enclosed
therein cannot be traced in this 0ffice and I shall be
glad if you will kindly furnish me with a further pepy
of the samee.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the

Classificatbion Comilttes.

A.C. van Bezulje, Esqs,
SOURABAYA.
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